mt.Holida

our community nonprofit roecreation area

Dear friends of Mt. Holiday,

We are excited to announce that Mt. Holiday’s Ski Scholarship Program is now accepting
applications for the upcoming 2021-2022 ski season.

This program was created for families finding it financially unfeasible to provide recreational
activities for their children during the winter. As in years past, we require every scholarship applicant to
provide proof of financial need (i.¢. Medicaid card, Bridge card, miHealth ¢ard, school reduced lunch
program, ctc.) and volunteer a minimum of 10 hours here at Mt. Holiday. There are many age-appropriate
opportunities to volunteer at Mt. Holiday and we are confident we can find the right fit for anyone.
Additionally, we ask each child (not their parent/guardian) to write a letter expressing the importance of
Mt. Holiday to them and why they would like a pass.

Our staff and Board of Directors is committed to this amazing community and have generously
set aside funds for this limited scholarship program. It is our sincere intent that no child is denied the
privilege of fun, camaraderie, and growth because of a lack of financial means.

For more information about this scholarship program and our mission, please contact me directly
and remember, our website is the best and most up to date source of information about our hill, our
programs and events.

On behalf of everyone here at Mt. Holiday, have a very Merry Christimas and a wonderful 2022!

Sincefely,

£/

Néte Noyes
Executive Director, Mt. Holiday
Nathan.Noves{imtholiday.ory
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